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Bible Study Fellowship (BSF)  

BSF believes people become fully alive, fully human and  
fully relational by knowing God through His Word.  

That is why BSF offers free, in-depth Bible studies with trained group leaders for                               
all ages and denominations around the world.   

BSF does this using a four-fold approach:  
ANSWER—Questions 

DISCUSS—In small group 
LISTEN—To teaching 

EXPLORE—Biblical commentary 
BSF believes it’s important for everyone to personally explore the Word of God in community.  
BSF will be meeting on Tuesday evenings at 7pm beginning on September 13.  Join in anytime! 

Contact Cindy Miller for further questions or details. 
Phone:  530-300-2453 

 

Rags to $50 Richer! 

The Thrift Store has been selling “rags” for profit. They  
average just under $50 a month in income. Included in  

that total is the amount they receive for gently  
used shoes, belts and purses. 

What are “rags”? CLEAN, unusable linens, unusable  
clothing: any size of anything fabric. Please place the  

                                             items in a bag, mark it “fabric” and place it in the  
                                                Thrift Store’s donation bin. 

Thrift Store Hours:  
Monday 9:00-Noon, Thursday 10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.,  

Friday and Saturday 10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Don’t forget to visit our annex for more household  

goods when you stop by! 
 

If you have a heart for helping others in our  community, please  

consider our missions here at BUMC. The numbers have been  

increasing in unexpected jumps. This makes it hard to meet the need.     

We are, after all, the Small Town Church with a Big Heart for Missions! 



 

Sermon series 

 

It’s time to reboot the Church. 
  

September 4-25  Join us for the Fall Series "Re:Boot" 

  

Life changing challenges from Paul's letter to Philemon and Timothy. Christ is making 

all things new, even us. As students head back to school and summer gives way to fall, this 

series reminds church-goers of every age and stage that it's never too late to make a new 

start.  

  

Make a new start with upcoming Sunday School and Bible study classes.  

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES 

Children’s Sunday School is in room #303 @ 9:15am.  

Join LeeAnne Delgado for a fun hour of Bible Study for kids! 

Adult Sunday School is in room #302 @ 9:15am. Join our group anytime.      

Rachel Howard is leading the class on Revelations. 

More classes coming soon! 

Have an idea for a class...let us know. 

 THE HANDS OF HARMONY  
HANDBELL CHOIR  

is looking for new members.  
Rehearsals will resume on  

Monday, September 12, 2022  
at 6:30 pm in room 302.  

No experience is required. We will teach you  
all you need to be a successful ringer.  

This is an instrument that requires  
7 people/14 hands to play it. It is a lot of fun.  

For any questions, please call Kay Smith.  



Walk to Emmaus... What is the Walk?  

 

It’s like a birthday party where you are going to be surprised with good things 

and treated special as a guest of honor. It is a total spiritual retreat with times 

of study, reflection and relaxation. You can find support, fellowship, and     

guidance for life. Maybe even make new friends and come back with a         

renewed sense of ownership in your church life.  

It will be held at Warren Willis in Leesburg.  

The Men’s walk will be held October 13 thru 16.  Women's walk will be October 20 thru 23.   

If you would like to go or know someone that would like to go, check the narthex desk for forms                 

or see Karyn or Evelyn. 

UMCOR (United Methodist Committee on Relief) needs to replenish supplies sent to the Central Appalachian  

region affected by floods a few weeks ago. Each bucket and plastic bag must contain all items on the list. Join 

with others -- Sunday School class, Trustees, Worship, friends, neighbors -- to complete the list. Please deliver 

the items to Fellowship Hall by October 1.  

UMCOR Menstrual Hygiene Kit (“Period Pack”) 

1-one-gallon size re-sealable bag 

2-bottles hand sanitizer 2oz. 

3-bathroom trash bags 4 gallon 

1-travel pack of wet ones 

5-tampons (regular, unscented) 

5-tampons (super absorbency, unscented) 

10-sanitary Napkins (long, super, ultra-thin, unscented) 

Bath-size soap (3 oz. bar or larger-no Ivory or Jergen’s soap) 

Do not remove from packaging 

1-pack of flushable wipes (42 count, unscented) 

1-travel sink-size laundry detergent (.25-.45 oz.) 

UMCOR Cleaning Kits  
 

1- five-gallon round bucket with resealable lid (14.35” h x 12.19” w x 12.19” d)  

   No screw lids/   May be used, but must be free from all residual product /   Advertisements on the outside ac-

ceptable   

1- 32-64 oz. bottle liquid laundry detergent   

1- 16-40 oz. bottle liquid concentrate household cleaner   (No spray cleaners ) 

1- 16-34 oz. bottle dish soap  

1- 4-8 oz. pump spray air freshener (liquid, not gel)  

1- 6-14 oz. pump spray insect repellent (pack of 10-20 wipes also acceptable)  

   Pump spray bottles must have protective covers  

1- scrub brush, with or without handle  

18- re-useable cleaning wipes    No terrycloth, microfiber or paper towels /    Remove from packaging  

5- scouring pads No stainless-steel pads with soap in them / Remove from packaging  

36-50- clothespins   

1- 50-100 ft. clothesline (cotton or plastic)  

24- roll of heavy-duty trash bags (33-45- gallon sizes) / Remove from packaging  

5- N95 particulate respirator dust masks (1-3 mm thickness)    No surgical masks  

2- pairs kitchen gloves    Durable for multiple uses /    Remove from packaging  

1- pair work gloves    Cotton with leather palm or all leather  

Assembly Instructions: All items must be new with the exception of the  bucket and lid which may be recycled but 

must be clean and free of debris. All cleaning agents must be liquid form. No powders are accepted.  

Additional Notes: Sponges have been removed from the list of supplies due to the challenge of locating the non-

cellulose sponges that prevent mildew. Non-cellulose sponges will be added to each bucket upon arrival at the     

affiliate warehouse. Do not include any personal notes, money or additional material in the kits. Contents of kits 

or the containers of kits should not be imprinted with cartoon characters, advertisements, religious, patriotic,      

military or camouflage symbols.  

Any questions, see Juanita Applegate. 



 BUMC Food Pantry is on the 2nd and 4th Wednesday of 

each month from 9am—11:30am.  Our Food Pantry 

continues to serve many families in our community 

twice a month with meats, breads, fresh produce (when 

available) and many pantry items. 523 RECEIVED 

FOOD IN AUGUST!  We were also able to help feed     

almost 100 pets! We are so blessed to be able to     

provide food to those in need right here in our commu-

nity. Thanks to your support we continue our mission 

which is our passion. We love coming together and 

working twice a month providing food for the hungry. 

We have fun while doing it too!  

Thank you so much for helping us to help others. 

 

The Thrift Store has been selling “rags” for profit. They  

average just under $50 a month in income. Included in  

that total is the amount they receive for gently used  

shoes, belts and purses.  

What are “rags”? CLEAN, unusable linens, unusable  

clothing: any size of anything fabric. Please place the  

items in a bag, mark it “fabric” and place it in the  

Thrift Store’s donation bin. 

Thrift Store Hours:  

Monday 9:00-Noon, Thursday 10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.,  

Friday and Saturday 10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

Don’t forget to visit our annex for more household goods 

when you stop by!    Thank you!  

Open Table continues to serve meals every  Wednesday from 

5—6pm. In August we served 695 meals! We are serving 

many more people and need extra help to lighten the work of 

our teams. Please consider to volunteer once every 3 weeks. 

We love serving the community through this mission, but we 

need your help.  We need staple items such as large cans of 

green beans, baked beans, corn, cake mixes, frostings, bags 

of cookie mix, brownie mix, boxes of snack bags of chips, fruit 

cups, pudding cups, Prego sauce mix.  We can also use   

monetary donations - be sure to make a notation that the  

donation is for Open Table.  The Open Table teams thank you 

for continued he!p with this ministry.  

This mission provides financial assistance to the          

congregation and their families.  The first Sunday of  

each month is “Love Fund Sunday” to help support this 

mission.  You can put your donation in the offering    

plate and indicate it is for the “Love Fund”.                       

A $10 monthly donation would be a great help in          

being able to fund this new mission. 

There are forms on the bulletin board to make a            

request for consideration.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Juanita Applegate. 

LOVE 
FUND 



SEMPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Carol Hart    09/02 
Marianne Bingham   09/13 
Audrey Gowanlock   09/15 
Valerie Susdorf   09/15 
Patsy Graham   09/16 
Kathleen Drake   09/17 
Bonnie Green   09/20 
Barbara Bowers   09/23 
Jordan Silvola-Finch  09/23 
Rick Matheny   09/28 
Diane Drake    09/29 

 
This is the day that the Lord has made;  

let us rejoice and be glad in it.    
Psalm 118:24 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

4 As a prisoner for the Lord, then, I urge  

you to live a life worthy of the calling you 

have received. 2 Be completely humble and 

gentle; be patient, bearing with one  

another in love. 3 Make every effort to  

keep the unity of the Spirit through  

the bond of peace.  

Ephesians 4:1-3 
 
 
 

God, help our church body to walk in a  

manner worthy of the calling You have  

given us. Help us in all our interactions  

with one another to have humble and  

gentle hearts. Grant us patience for  

one another, bearing with one another  

in love. Grant the Body of Christ unity.  

May we walk humbly with You, God,  

allowing You to show us our wrongs.  

 
crosswalk.com 

 

SEPTEMBER ANNIVERSARIES 

Dennis & Terri Silvola-Finch 09/01 
Harvey & Melicent Versteeg 09/05 
Tom & Barbara Dann  09/19 
Tom & Marianne Bingham  09/23 
John & Peg Wilkens   09/25 
Tom & Anne Sproles  09/28 

FLUMC 2022 CHARGE CONFERENCE 

Our Charge Conference will be held on  

September 21st @ 6:00pm at: 

 

New Covenant UMC 

3470 Woodridge Dr, The Villages, FL 

32162 

 

Contact the church office with 

any questions.  



  SEPTEMBER  2022 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

       
    

 
1 2 

Thrift Store 

10-1 

3 

Thrift Store 

10-1 

4 

Sunday School 

9:15am 

Communion 

Worship Service 

10:30am 

5 

Thrift Store 

9-12 

 

 

6 

 

7 

 

Open Table  

5-6 
 

 

 

8 

Prayer Group 

10am 

Thrift Store 

10-3 

Trustees 

6:30 Rm 302 

9 

Thrift Store 

10-1 

10 

Thrift Store 

10-1 

 

11 

Sunday School 

9:15am 

 

Worship Service 

10:30am 

 

12 

Thrift Store 

9-12 

 

 

 

13 

Bible Study  

Fellowship 

7:00pm 

14 

Food Pantry 

9-11:30 

Open Table  

5-6 

 
 

 

15 

Prayer Group 

10am 

Thrift Store 

10-3 

Finance  

6:30 Rm 302 
 

16 

Thrift Store 

10-1 

 

 

17 

Thrift Store 

10-1 

 

 

18 

Sunday School 

9:15am 

Communion 

Worship Service 

10:30am 

19 

Thrift Store 

9-12 

 

 

20 

Bible Study  

Fellowship 

7:00pm 
 

21 

 

Open Table  

5-6 

22 

Prayer Group 

10am 

Thrift Store 

10-3 

Ad Council Mtg 

6:30 Rm 302 

 

23 

 

Thrift Store 

10-1 

24 

Thrift Store 

10-1 

 

25 

Sunday School 

9:15am 

Worship Service 

10:30am 

 

 

26 

 

Thrift Store 

9-12 

 

27 

Bible Study  

Fellowship 

7:00pm 

28 

Food Pantry 

9-11:30 

Open Table  

5-6 

29 30  



SEPTEMBER 2022                                              BELLERINGER 

 

Belleview United Methodist Church 

PO Box 567 

Belleview, FL  34421 

Current Resident 

 

 *Worship Sunday @ 10:00am 

*Open Table Drive-Thru Meal 

       Wednesday 5pm-6pm 

*Food Pantry 

        2nd & 4th Wednesday 
        9am-11:00am 
*Thrift Store 

        Monday 9am-12pm 
        Thursday  10am-3pm 
        Friday & Saturday 10am-1pm 

BELLEVIEW UNITED  
METHODIST CHURCH 

 
*LIVE OUT FAITH  *   

*SERVE WITH LOVE  *  
*CHANGE OUR WORLD* 

                 
           Rev. Shawn O’Trimble 
            Phone  (352) 245-2100 

 
From the Editor:  Please submit your                       

articles and events for the                    

October 2022  BELLERINGER            

newsletter to:   

office@belleviewumc.net.  

All articles must be submitted                  

by September 25th. 

BELLEVIEW UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 


